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NNoovveemmbbeerr  22002222  
The Newsletter of the Mid-Hudson Modelmasters 

Editor: Domenick Fusca, PO Box 266, Pleasant Valley, NY 12569-0266 

Email: hvmodelmasters@gmail.com  Website:  http://www.Modelmasters.us 

2022 Club Officers 

President: Kent Wien  603-247-0277 Vice President: Scott Fellin    845- 235-7369 

Secretary: Larry Kunz  845-242-4553 Treasurer: Tom Eng         845-635-3226                                                        

Sgt. at Arms: Flavio Ambrosini 845-242-4830  

 

Club Calendar 

Coming Up: 

 CLUB  MEETING:  Watch for email notification via Google Groups.. 

 December 2022 Wing Tips articles & photo submissions due, Thurs.,  Dec. 1: Send your submissions to                                   

hvmodelmasters@gmail.com   Due date is first Thursday of each month. 

 

Other Events: 

 MONTHLY MEETINGS:  Will be held at the field, typically 2
nd

 Saturday of the month, 10am through fall. 

 

 OUTDOOR FLYING SESSIONS  AT REDL PARK (aka West Road Field) –  Every Saturday Morning, weather per-

mitting.  
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Membership Appreciation Day Fun-fly, October 8, 2022 by Bob Santoro 

Our 1st Membership Appreciation Day Fun-Fly was rescheduled because of rain from October 1st to the 8th.  16 

members were in attendance, some of whom demonstrated their piloting skills as they competed in the numerous fly-

ing challenges developed by Brad who was assisted by Scott.  Considering the rather strong winds that were present 

for a good part of the day, the participants did remarkably well.  And of course some in- air mishaps provided a degree 

of entertainment.  All members were treated to the well known chicken dinner from the El Galito restaurant in the 

City of Poughkeepsie.. 

  
  

Redl Park Restoration committee by Paul Ollivett 

Update on the Redl Park Restoration committee, to date no official meetings have been held, the chairman David 

Kruger is hopeful that we can get started soon. The town supervisor recently found some old documents from previ-

ous administrations that focused on park improvements, so we’ll probably be looking at those at first. The bureau of 

bureaucracy is running strong with this one.  As things get moving forward I will keep you all posted.    

 

Fokker D VII by Brad Quick 

While on a trip to Knowlton, Quebec (the home town of one of my wife's favorite authors) we came across a small 

museum that documented early life in the area.  It turns out that the pride and joy of the museum is one of only three 

Fokker DII's in the world that still has its original covering.  Read the plaque below to learn the interesting story of 

how they managed get it. 
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P38 Lighting by Rick Rizza 

Al Monteleone decided he wanted a P 38 Lightning.  I fig-

ured what the heck!  If he's buying one so am I, and after a 

little research we settled on a Flightline 1.5m electric, es-

pecially as it went on sale right about the time we decided 

to buy.  We shipped them both here and after a week or so 

I assembled mine and brought it over to Al's house for a 

maiden taxi.  I guess that lit a fire under his butt so we 

spent the last 2 days putting his together.  I have a green 

one and Al opted for silver, and they both look pretty 

good.  Maybe someday we will actually fly them.  Here is 

a short video of mine taxiing, and a few pictures from the 

build.   

https://youtu.be/WpWwWkj3NtI  

  

 

Rick Rizza 

Lights on 

https://youtu.be/WpWwWkj3NtI


Page 5 of 5 

Lights on with canopy 

 

News from Members 

George Robinson - Hello guys Stan Knack needs some help he is in nursing home and has to clean out some of stuff 

from his house he has a lot of hobby stuff that has to go as well as build tools there is a lot of stuff some free and some 

he could use a small donation to help out with his daily expenses they plan to be at his home on bower road at 10 am 

on Saturday (11/5) I will stop at field and tell you more or you can call me at home 845-834-8002 


